


May 31, 2021

Dear Mayor and Vaughan Councillors, 

Neighbours who are part of the Mackenzie Ridge Ratepayers Association support both the 
Establishment of Speed Limits on City Roadways (Item 1 June 2 at 9:30am) and the Traffic 
Study (Item 23 June 2 at 1pm) proposed by Councillor Iafrate dated Tuesday June 1, 2021. This 
study is long overdue, and we are hoping that there will be other traffic studies throughout Vaughan 
neighbourhoods to make sure we live in safe neighbourhoods. Slowing down traffic with 
appropriately placed stop signs (four and three way), appropriate traffic calming measures,
and other creative solutions are necessary (i.e., viable and effective versions or alternatives
to speed humps and bumps and other options – not painting lines on roadways that fade and 
are ignored).

Connected to this and Establishing Roadway Speed Limits (Item 23 June 2 at 1pm), please 
consider the request for the City of Vaughan to have permanent signage similar to Milton (see
the accompanying attachments) and encourage similar corrugated plastic signs that are 
endorsed by the City of Vaughan, YPR, and the Region (similar to the ones that are supported 
and endorsed by Milton and HRP). At the very least, there should be a pilot project of posting 
these signs. We need to live in a community with safe streets where children are the focus and 
drivers slow down!

Due to the tragedy on Sunday May 23, 2021 in our area resulting in the death of two 
neighbourhood children and significant injuries of another neighbour, I would respectfully submit 
that these items are especially relevant and are interrelated. 

Robert A. Kenedy
President of the MacKenzie Ridge Ratepayers Association 

 Giogia Crescent
Maple, ON

 
 

 
 
 

 

 







 
Due to the tragedy on Sunday May 23, 2021 in our area resulting in the death of two
neighbourhood children and significant injuries of another neighbour, I would respectfully
submit that these items are especially relevant and are interrelated.
 
Robert A. Kenedy
President of the MacKenzie Ridge Ratepayers Association
87 Giogia Crescent
Maple, ON
L6A 4R2
 Robert A. Kenedy, PhD
President of the MacKenzie Ridge Ratepayers Association 
Associate Professor
Department of Sociology
238 McLaughlin College
York University
4700 Keele Street
Toronto, Ontario M3J 1P3
CANADA
rkenedy@yorku.ca
416 736-2100 ext. 77458
FAX 416 736-5715


